R E P O R T S Regular Council Meeting 1984 May 07

THE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY

TO: MEMBERS OF THE MUNICIPAL COUNCIL

FILE: 1745

RE: (1) SOLID WASTE INCINERATION PROJECT - VISIT TO EUROPE

(2) "TWINNING WITH LOUGHBOROUGH" PROPOSAL - VISIT TO ENGLAND

Madam and Gentlemen:

At the Greater Vancouver Regional District Board Meeting on 1984 April 24, the following resolution was passed:

"THAT a visit by the <u>Chairman</u> and the <u>Water and Waste</u> Chairman to the facilities of the three partnerships who have been invited to bid on this project be authorized."

For your further information, the three selected bidders have invited the G.V.R.D. Chairman, Mayor Don Ross, and myself as the Chairman of the G.V.R.D. Water and Waste Management Committee, to view operating incinerators in Switzerland and Denmark. These incinerators are of similar size and produce similar amounts of energy to those that are being proposed here. This trip will give us the opportunity of gaining firsthand knowledge of the operation of these facilities.

I have arranged to take a side trip to Loughborough (home town of Robert Burnaby) on my return flight. This will provide an opportunity of discussing further the possibility of Burnaby twinning with Loughborough.

I would therefore advise that I will be absent from the Municipality from May 13th to 29th, inclusive.

Respectfully submitted,

William A. Lewarne,

MAYOR

-AGENDA 1984 MAY 07 -Copy- Manager